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Warszawa, 9th December 2014
Dear Mr Antonio Tavares,
Chairman of Copa-Cogeca Pigmeat Working Party

The situation on pig market in Poland has become more difficult. The drop down in fatteners’ prices has been going on since beginning of July this year. Similar situation has been observed on other EU pig markets. POLSUS put forward a motion to Polish Minister of Agriculture to ask EU Commission for support in this matter. 
Since the last time COPA/COGECA asked the EU Commission for support the prices for fatteners went down considerably. Maybe it is a good moment to appeal again to the EU Commission and to try to find understanding of the EU pig branch problems we are facing now.  
With kind regards,
Tadeusz Blicharski

Polish Pig Breeders and Producers Association „POLSUS”
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